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The following may be helpful to some travelling to Match Three: 
 
Moor Road Manchester 
Both ways between Crewe Road and B5167 Wythenshawe Road 
Moor Road both ways closed due to road works between Crewe Road and 
B5167 Wythenshawe Road to undertake works in connection with the 
Metrolink Airport Line from 14th November to 20th December. 
Diversion: Via Wythenshawe Road, Ferndown Road, Altrincham Road 
and Moor Road. 
  
Moor Road is the one that runs alongside Wythenshawe Park linking 
Altrincham Road and Wythenshawe Road. Information can be found on 
the BBC travel page. 
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